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Dear Committee Members, 

Here comes yet ANOTHER tax to increase pain and poverty on Oregonians. I 

strongly oppose this financially oppressive plan! There is already too much 

bureaucracy and too much heavy burden on Oregonians. Please go back to the 

drawing board and figure out financial efficiency before adding more burdens on 

Oregon taxpayers.  

Sincerely, 

--Deborah Knapp 

 


